
Tender Opening Date Announcement for 1 Gbps Internet Leased Line by SGPC

Dear Concerned Parties,

We hereby announce the tender opening date for the provision of dedicated 1Gbps
internet connectivity to the office of the Shiromani Gurdwara Parbandhak Committee
(SGPC) in Amritsar.

Tender Opening Date: 6th December 2024, Wednesday

All interested and prospective bidders are kindly informed that the tender opening for
the aforementioned service will take place on the aforementioned date at 12:00 pm at
the SGPC Office premises.

Please ensure your presence or representation during the tender opening as per the
specified date and time.

Kindly refer to our official website or any further communication channels for any
updates or changes related to this tender process.

Sincerely,

Secretary,

Shiromani Gurdwara Parbandhak Committee,
Teja Singh Samundri Hall, Sri Harmandir Sahib
Complex, Amritsar, Punjab (INDIA) Pin - 143006


